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8 November 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RE: 2022 Secondary Booklists  

 

Please be advised that the 2022 Secondary Booklist has been sent to your child’s email and all 

booklists are now available on Schoolbox in the links below: 

 

▪ Years 7 – 10 Booklists – both links have the same booklists:  

 

https://schoolbox.dulum.vic.edu.au/homepage/3856 

 

https://schoolbox.dulum.vic.edu.au/homepage/3853 

 

 

▪ Year 11 and Year 12 Booklists: 

 

https://schoolbox.dulum.vic.edu.au/homepage/3857 

 

All orders are to be processed online. Orders placed online by December 10, 2021, will be posted 

to selected address free of charge. 

 

Every effort will be made to deliver your order by 25 January 2022. Due to increased demand and 

restrictions relating to COVID-19, your delivery may arrive outside the original estimated 

delivery timeframe. 

 

Every booklist has a page on how to order your resources online. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

Secondary Heads of School  
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